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APPENDICES

Marketing

We developed notice boards to be placed on the fences of places we were going to be 
working with. These places included local schools, community centres, and the 
Bennachie Leisure Centre.  We displayed an image of ourselves, and information about 
the project and how to contact us.  This proved successful as over the next few weeks 
we received phone calls from individuals across the community, who wanted to discuss 
the reasoning behind being supported by the FOI&CH and the work we were 
undertaking. In this time 4 different posters featured on each notice board.

  We featured in 2 x Church community newsletters and 2 x ICAN newsletter that are 
distributed to (number) people.
  For the Care Fair we printed 20 x A3 posters, 30 x A4 posters and 350 flyers. These 
we distributed throughout the community and to every child that attended the schools 
we worked with.
  We created a blog in which to document ongoing events in the project, and to 
initially provide information about ourselves.  Aside from having a temporary 
residence in the Insch Institute, a blog would serve as a readily accessible ongoing 
archive of all our relevant 
  We advertised the project through online media – project website, project Facebook, 
Jeans+MacDonald Facebook, website and Twitter.
  We gave a public introduction at the Strawberry Fair and the FOIH&C AGM
  Huntly Express, Inverurie Herald, Inverurie Advertiser and Press & Journal were 
supportive in photographing, promoting and reporting on the project throughout.
  North East Community Radio broadcast an invitation to the final event that we 
prepared.

Education/ outreach

  We delivered an introductory presentation in Insch about our artistic practice, our 
interest in the commission and an explanation of how we are interested in ‘cultural 
health’ as a concept for community engagement. 
  As part of our SSW residency we gave a presentation to participants in the US/UK 
Iron Pour symposium, which gave us a chance to discuss the role of FOIH&C as a 
commissioning organisation, and how we approached our work.
  We contacted all school within Insch and the area however had mixed replies and in 
the end we provided workshops for Old Rayne, Insch, Kennethmont, Rhynie and Oyne. 
  We gave a lecture on the project at Gray’s School of Art in Aberdeen.

Thanks

We would like to thank all individuals, public and private organisations and businesses 
who have helped us throughout the duration of this project. Thanks to the steering 
group set up by FOIH&C for their support.

The project was made possible by financial support from Aberdeenshire Council's 
Public Art Programme and FOIH&C

http://www.inschartsproject.co.uk
http://www.inschmedicalpractice.co.uk

http://art-practitioners-consultancy.tumblr.com






